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 Newsletter
Firstly, I
 hope that you and your extended families are all healthy and well
. I am missi
ng the children very much and I
 hope that you have been enjoying the extra time you get to spend with each other. Mrs Pelham has 
been 
forwa
rding
 me 
all of
 the lovely messages and photographs that you have sent showing all of the fun that the 
children are having at home. Please keep them coming as they make my day!
I have spoken to many of you on the phone which has been lovely. I will be phoning everyone again soon to check that you are all ok. There were some numbers that I could not get through 
to
 but I will keep trying. If you would like to speak to me or ask me questions about your child’s learning, then please email Mrs Pelham and I will call you as soon as I can. 
Last term a letter was sent out to nursery families filled with ideas to do at home. This is now on the school website. I hope these have been useful. Below are a few reminders of things we would expect nursery children to be doing and some new activity ideas. 
I will send some more next week!
Take care and stay safe.
Miss Wood
)Holly Park Nursery
 (
Below are some ideas that will help with children’s Knowledge and Understanding of the World. They are also great for developing their Speech and Language and Listening and Attention skills.
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You could also use your outside time to go on nature walks: 
Look for 
mini-beasts
. Take a photograph if you can then when you get home research each animal found. They could use books about mini-beasts or Google
 to find out interesting facts. 
Look at the different plants and flowers that are around. Again, take a photo and find out what they are called. 
Take a basket or bag out on your walk. Collect stones, 
pine cones
, and sticks. These can then be used for counting. They can later be painted and decorated. If you collect leaves you could do some leaf rubbing. 
)
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Reading stories 
Stories are extremely 
important
 and children should be read stories every day. There are 
many different ways
 that your children could hear a story: 
Find a cosy corner somewhere in your house. Ask your child to choose their favourite book and enjoy. 
There are lots of stories on the 
CBeebies
 website. 
Mrs 
Thrasyvoulou
 has recorded herself reading stories. These are on the school website.
Get creative and make characters from your favourite stories using old socks, wooden spoons, paper/card, 
boxes
 or lolly sticks. You can then use thes
e puppets to re-tell the story either yourself or with your child. 
Stories help the children to extend their vocabulary. Ask them questions to check their understanding of the story (although not too many – you 
don’t
 want to put them off). Encourage children to answer questions using full sentences rather than one or two words. 
You could get them to create their own story picture on big pieces of paper. Get them to talk about the story and draw characters and object as they go along. 
Enjoy!
)
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It's hard not seeing our family
and friends, why not look at

some photos and talk about them
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Put a bear in your window for
our friends to see

When you go out for a walk,
you can go on a bear hunt
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